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Arts funding focus. I believe the arts generally deserve a larger budget and the Australia Council 
for the Arts, being the key administrator, should be directed to invest less in large arts companies 
and more on grassroots arts programs. I would also make the point that the majority of state and 
Australia Council for the Arts funding appears to preference ‘youth’ and ‘emerging’ over 
accomplished professional artists, especially seasoned artists. 


Taxation incentive. Australia should investigate and possibly follow the Irish government’s policy 
of zero tax for acknowledged artists. 
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